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Many of you know that Ms. Amber took over much of the 
director’s role during Ms. Sam’s maternity leave. Throughout 

the past year, she has stepped up to the administrative role 
frequently during illness or planned time off. We’re thankful 
for her tremendous support in maintaining the center during 

these times, and we have decided to continue her 
administrative role. Ms. Amber’s hours have changed to 7am 

so she is available during the morning hours if admin is 
needed before Ms. Sam arrives at 9am. If you have questions 
or concerns, please feel free to check in with her at any time 

as you would with any other administrator. 

Admin Update

Picture Day
Please be aware that K-Prep’s scheduled 

2023 Picture Day has changed. It will now 
be on Friday, February 10th. All students 
are welcomed to attend regardless of their 
regularly scheduled days. Stay tuned, as 
additional information will be sent out 

closer to the date. 
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Groups will be 
exploring a variety of 
themes this month, 
including Feelings.

For more information 
on what your child is 
learning, make sure 

to check their 
Tadpoles report daily!

K-Prep 
Creativity 

Show 

Jan. 23-27 

K-PREP NEWS
Temporary Primary 

Staff Change
Ms. Jessica is taking some time away from the 
primary classroom to help support preschool 
and pre-k. She will remain the primary lead 
teacher and will check in periodically. In the 
meantime, we will do our best to provide a 

consistent staff presence in the primary 
classroom. If you have any questions, please 

feel free to contact an administrator. 


